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	Honor

	TO:
	Honorable Members of the Board of Aldermen

	CC:
	

	FROM:
	Elizabeth Benton

	DATE:
	Friday, March 11, 2011

	RE:
	Stormwater Authority Rebate Proposal 

	
	


Based on a request from Alderman Marcus Paca, the City has drafted a proposal to provide rebates to low-income homeowners and institutions serving a public function below a certain size threshold. 

Low-income rebate

Annual rebates up to $50 would be available for residents at or below 125 percent of the federal poverty level. Only owner-occupied residences would be eligible. 

Public Serving Institutions 

Annual rebates up to $250 would be available to organizations serving a public function, such as non-profit organizations, which would include charitable and religious institutions, with total assets less than $2 million and total expenses less than $250,000. 

Cost of rebates

The rebate would be administered by the Finance Department and would not result in any additional administrative fees or costs for the Stormwater Authority. Funds to pay for the rebates would need to be identified in the city’s general fund budget. Maximum costs for the rebate proposal are estimated at $260,000. 

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this proposal or the Stormwater Authority in general. 

Sincerely,
Elizabeth Benton

Legislative Assistant/Policy Analyst, Mayor’s Office

(203) 946-7671
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